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EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
Good morning, 
 
I am writing regarding docket number 23-063. 
 
I believe that community aggregation is an important mechanism for electricity customers to purchase 
better electricity. My home is in Liberty territory, we have virtually net metered solar electricity, and a 
third-party supplier, not community aggregation but North American Power. Our bills are more complex 
than most, I suspect, yet Liberty has begrudgingly figured out our bills, although it takes them much 
longer than normal. I want to be part of Hanover Community Power. Please ensure that Liberty follows 
through on their duties to distribute electricity purchased by consumers, even if that means that Liberty 
must provide more data to suppliers.  
 
-Marcus Welker 
-Hanover Center, NH 
 


